


CPA General Meeting
May 27, 2021



Agenda

● Welcome and Introductions
● Approval of January Minutes
● Principals’ Update
● Upcoming CPA Events
● Financial Update
● District News
● 2021-2022 Board Members



Welcome & Introductions

Co-President: Sara Couch

Co-President: April Wallace

Co-Vice President: Christy Yun

Co-Vice President: Tooba Rashid

Treasurer: Robyn Klarman

Secretary: Tricia Delles

BTMS Liaisons: Laura Myers (7th Grade)

Open (8th Grade)

> Approval of 1/21/21 General Meeting Minutes

> Brett Hagen, Terrace Park Elementary Principal

> Scott Morrison, Brier Terrace Middle School Principal



Summer CPA EventsEvergreen Playfield
Monday, July 12th, 11am-1pm

Evergreen Playfield
Friday, July 30th, 12-2pm

Hickman Park
Wednesday, August 18th, 6-8pm

Lynndale Park 
(Picnic and General Meeting)

Sunday, August 29th, 11am-1pm



Financial 
Report
YTD Overall Expenses: 
$3,081  ($14,980 
budgeted)

YTD Fundraisers: $3,419 
($2,264 Fall, $719 
AmazonSmile, $436 PCC 
Scrip)

> Spring grant cycle ended 4/15/21. Two grant requests were 
submitted and approved during this cycle:

● Ocean Annie assembly for all TP students ($250)
● Wing Luke Museum virtual field field trip for Ms. Poole 

(BTMS) (approximately $230)

> All teacher reimbursement requests are due 6/4/21. Only 5 
have been reimbursed so far.

> Although we have not fundraised as much as we hoped, we 
are under budget due to cancellation of our usual in-person 
events (pizza and pool rentals for grade-level parties), Gifted 
Education Day, and paper printing costs this year.

> CPA will assist PTA in funding the 6th Grade Moving On 
celebration, using (up to) $280 remaining in budget from 5th/6th 
pool party.



District Update

● A total of 519 students will be served in the Highly Capable programs for 
the 2021-2022 school year, an increase of 34 from 2020-2021.

● Testing for 2022-2023 placement will take place the first two weekends in 
December 2021 (tentative), and referral forms are now available on the 
District website. Referral paperwork is due by November 30, 2021.

● The District is making progress on the Alternative Core Reading Adoption 
for 1st - 6th grades. New materials will hopefully be piloted this fall with 
opportunities for family feedback. The goal is full implementation in the 
2022-2023 school year.



2021-2022 CPA 
Board Nominees

Co-President (Returning): April Wallace

Co-President: open

Co-Vice President (Returning): Tooba Rashid

Co-Vice President: Cara Anderson-Ahrens

Treasurer: Christy Yun

Secretary (Returning): Tricia Delles

BTMS Liaisons (Returning): Laura Myers, 
  Sara Couch

THANK YOU to our Board Members!



Thank you!

Website:
www.challengeparents.org

Email:
challengeparents@gmail.com


